27¢h July, 1965.

Pr. Bernaxd 8, Pinn,
Cuxrator,

Division of Rleeotriocity,
Saithesonian Institution,

NAQHINORON 23+ DaCos UsBods

Dear Dr, Pimn,

During December, 1963, we had some exchanges of
oorreaspondence about my old radio telescope. I believe
you intended to build a model for pudlic display. I wonder
how this matter now standa?

Recently I found the enclosed photo of my telescope
as installed at Wheaton, Illinois., It was taken about

1940 as third generation fooal equipment is in place. Perhaps
you will find this picture of some use.

Yours faithfully,

GR:JBG



